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 September 29, 2015 

Dean Patry, President 
Prince Rupert Gas Transmission Project 

Rick Gateman, President 
Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project 
760 Kinsmen Place 
Prince George, BC V2M 0A8 

 

Dear Mr. Gateman and Mr. Patry: 

The Terrace and District Chamber of Commerce has been following with great interest the 
development of your projects, Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project and Prince Rupert Gas 
Transmission Project.  Your projects announce a new era for the economy of northwest BC and 
the province as a whole.   

Upon successful completion of all the necessary environmental review processes and with your 
commitment to responsible development in the LNG sector in general, the Terrace and District 
Chamber of Commerce will be very pleased to extend their support for the construction of 
these projects.   

Terrace is growing and diversifying as an economic and service hub for all of northwestern B.C. 
The planning and regulatory review period for TransCanada’s projects has generated 
considerable activity here, particularly in our environmental services and engineering services 
sectors. We have also noticed your presence at regional conferences and project-related 
information events and appreciate your engagement with our community.  
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And, we believe, this is just the start.  Natural gas pipeline construction holds out the prospect 
for local contracting, supply and employment opportunities. We anticipate increased business 
for our retailers, contractors and professional service providers during the construction period. 

The Terrace & District Chamber of Commerce looks forward to communicating with you on the 
benefits of your doing  business with our members and making use of the many services 
available in Terrace. We see your pipelines and LNG development as a great opportunity for our 
businesses to grow and we want to assure you of a warm welcome in Terrace as your projects 
move forward. 

Sincerely, 

Terrace and District Chamber of Commerce 

 
Val Gauvin 
President   
 
cc: Mayor and Council, City of Terrace 
 Terrace & District Chamber of Commerce Directors and Members 


